December Meeting:

As we have moved to a different time and venue, it was nice to see so many
familiar faces making the move with us.

At the meeting, Laura gave an informative talk about guiding in Ainsworth,
using photos from the start of guiding in the village until relatively recently.

There were photos of camps, Whit walks and anniversary celebrations and
Laura, with two friends, were able to name many of those in the
photographs, some of whom are still involved in guiding and in village life.



